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HB 1166 

February 26, 2025 

To Whom it may cancern, 

I am a citizen and taxpayer of the state of South Dakota and an organized member of the 

United Association of Plumbers, Pipefitters, and HVAC workers Local 192. When organized, I 

was not coerced, threatened, or intimidated in any way, shape or form. I joined UA Local 192 

with free will and exercised my rights within the South Dakota Right to Work Law(s), as well as 

my rights under the NLRA. My reason for joining was the great wages and benefits afforded to 

myself and my family. I am currently working at Ellsworth Airforce Base, which is a very 

important project to our Armed Forces, and I am confident that we are the most qualified and 

skilled tradesmen to be working on this important project. I encourage you to vote NO on this 

bill. Not allowing other members of this community the freedom to gain pertinent Union 

information, like I received, would be a tragedy. 
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Dear Senators: This was received late last night. This is information from those involved in the stories of 
HB 1166. If questions would arrise in committee, please call on Jon Mahan. 

Sincerely, 

Kory Rawstern 
AFL-CIO


